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Moving Up Ceremony Message 

Today, we celebrate a big achievement for our Grade 

10 completers. Congratulations to all of you for reaching 

this important moment in your education! 

Take a moment to think about how far you’ve come. 

This year has been full of challenges, growth, and great 

memories. You have faced the ups and downs of school 

life with strength and determination, and today we 

celebrate your hard work. 

To the parents and families, your support has been key 

to your children’s success. Your encouragement and belief 

in them have helped them reach this point. Thank you for 

being their biggest supporters! 

To our dedicated teachers and staff, your guidance has been essential. You have shared 

knowledge, taught values, and inspired these young minds to think creatively. Your passion 

for teaching has shaped their learning and character. We are truly grateful for everything 

you do. 

Dear students, as you get ready for the next steps in your journey, remember this is 

just the beginning. Moving up to higher grades will bring new challenges and opportunities 

for growth. Embrace them with an open heart and a curious mind. Keep exploring your 

interests, seeking knowledge, and aiming for excellence in all that you do. 

As you move forward, I encourage you to be kind and work together. Support each 

other, celebrate successes, and help one another during tough times. The friendships you 

build will be important as you navigate the years ahead. 

As Ralph Waldo Emerson said, “Do not go where the path may lead, go instead where 

there is no path and leave a trail.” As you head into the future, let your true selves shine. 

Be bold and brave, and don’t be afraid to create your own path. 

Congratulations again on this important achievement! The future is bright, and it’s 

yours to shape. We are so proud of you and can’t wait to see where your journey takes you 

next. 

Best wishes, 

ANNA LIZA M. CHAN 

Supervising Education Program Specialist 

Officer-in-Charge 
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